
Tahoe Fund helping put bike
trail on the ground
Tahoe  Fund  wrote  a  check  for  $12,850  to  the  Tahoe
Transportation District to be used for Rabe Meadow Bike Path.

This is part of the Stateline-to-Stateline bike trail.

The Rabe Meadow segment is the first section of the 3-mile
segment that goes from Stateline to Round Hill Pines Resort.

The funding was contributed by private donors at the Tahoe
Fund annual Founders Circle Summer Dinner in August, including
the South Tahoe Alliance of Resorts.

The  bike  path  includes  environmentally  sensitive  design
features,  including  boardwalks  over  wetland  areas,  and
connections to major transit hubs.
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